
 

BMW K1 Meeting 2024 Empe (near Zutphen) 

Sunday September 1, 2024 

 

This is the invitation to the annual tour for owners of a BMW K1. As always 

on the 1st Sunday of the month of September. In 2024 we will drive through 

the east of the Netherlands. We start in the village of Empe in the province of 

Gelderland. The host for this tour is the Steenbergen family, where we start 

and end in the yard. 

WHERE:  

Steenbergen family 

Breestraat 18, 7383RB Empe  

PROGRAM (global):  

9:30 AM reception (coffee/tea, snacks)  

11:00 AM departure ride. Lunch along the way (own expense) 

4:00 PM end of ride. 

5:00 PM BBQ with salad buffet and 2 drinks. 

TO REGISTER: 

Please before August 23, 2024. 

Send an email with your details and how many people to: steven@oostlander.nl 

 

Transfer 25 euros per person to: S.J. Oostlander 

IBAN: NL34INGB0002609096 

BIC: INGB NL 2A 

After successful registration you will receive an email confirming your participation.  

Bye.  

Steven Oostlander (0031)622768226. 

 P.S. Participation is at your own risk. The organization is not liable for damage, etc. 

 


